To Pharmacists and Store Managers:

Is your pharmacy up to date on the latest federal regulations
involving the emergency contraceptive pill Plan B One-Step?

As of June 2013, the Food and Drug Administration has approved
Plan B One-Step as a nonprescription, over-the-counter product that
can be purchased by customers of all ages, without restriction.

Plan B One-Step does NOT require a prescription.

It may be purchased by customers of any age and by both
females and males.

Customers need NOT show L.D. to purchase Plan B One-Step.

Plan B One-Step should be available over-the-counter in
the family planning aisle of the store/pharmacy.
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For more information on dispensing Plan B One-Step, you can contact
the Plan B One-Step Information Center at 800-330-1271

www.wheresyourplanb.org #wheresyourplanb



